
6 September 2024

To whom it may concern 

CONTENT OF OCCUPATIONAL HEALTH SOUTHERN AFRICA JOURNAL 

I hereby confirm that in 2024 at least 75% of the contributions published in Occupational 
Health Southern Africa emanated from multiple institutions. Proof of this can be supplied on 
request. 

Faithfully

KJ Beaumont
Publisher


